
 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

During these difficult times it is more important than ever for us all to make sure 

that children are well nourished. Your child has been asked to self-isolate but that 

doesn’t mean they will miss out on the school lunch they are entitled to.  

Monday – Beans on toast- HOME BAKE and an 
apple 
 
Tuesday – Jacket potato WITH tuna & tomato 
wedges – Home BAKE AND A BANANA 
 
Wednesday – TOMATO SOUP WITH BREAD AND carrot 
sticks- HOMEBAKE AND A PEAR 
 
Thursday – Jacket potato with baked beans – 
 yoghurt and AN apple 
 
Friday –Cheese sandwich with cucumber sticks  
- YOGHURT and A banana 

 

We are happy to cater for children with special dietary 

requirements and we will work with you to ensure your child has a 

balanced, tasty lunch that is safe. Ask the school reception for 

our allergy pack and we can register your child.  

 

 

 

The catering team welcome any suggestions you may have regarding 

menu choice and we invite you to come and speak to us about any 

specific dietary requirements your child may have. Please either 

speak to your school or school catering team. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you back into the dining room and 

continuing to build a healthy school meal relationship with you 

all and serving your children great, tasty food. 


